
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Mini Corn Dogs  

 Baked Chicken Nuggets  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Caroline LaVoie    

   

1. Attention: Any students that have not turned in their Voices permission slips, please 

turn them in to Mrs. Pedersen by today.  

 

2. Reminder to all stem club members to turn in their T-shirt order forms by the end of 

the day Wednesday.  

 

3. Reminder to all cheerleaders wanting to participate in the DARE game. Arrive at 

Gurrie by 6pm on Thursday night. Bring your shorts and leotards as you will be 

wearing the Gurrie cheer uniforms. We will have a quick review of cheers before the 

game starts.  

 

4. Today during MP you will receive two blue tiger stripes each worth five due to you 

being referral free for being safe, ready and respectful.  On Friday at the end of the 

day you will have the opportunity to participate in multiple activities in recognition of 

all the good choices you have made.  You will have the opportunity to play 

basketball, cage ball, foosball, bingo, board games, relax area and many other 

options. All you have to do is continue to be referral free this Thursday and Friday. 

Remember if you receive any type of referral on Thursday or Friday, you will have to 

attend a retraining session on being safe, ready and respectful during the PBIS 

activities celebration.  If you have question about this incentive please ask your 

advisors.  

 

5. The deadline to order the 2018 Graduation t-shirt has been extended to Friday, March 

22nd! 

 

6. Attention all 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade girls, softball season has officially arrived! If you are 

interested in playing softball this year you must attend the informational meeting 

tomorrow Thursday March 22
nd

 in room 108. Please see Coach Vogg if you have any 

questions or cannot attend the meeting but are interested in playing softball. Go 

Tigers!  

 

7. Yesterday 8
th

 grade played in the volleyball championship at LT against Pleasantdale. 

The girls came out roaring and jumped out to a 7-2 lead. Ava Paganis, Maggie 

Kernagis and Ella Rovai made some awesome plays early to help the 8
th

 grade get an 

early lead. Gurrie battled back and forth but fell short in the 1
st
 set. In the 2

nd
 set, the 



Gurrie fell behind early and were down 17-5. After a timeout, the Tigers regrouped. 

Anna Brown had some key serves and then Grace Kernagis took the ball. Grace 

helped the Tigers go on a 15-point run and eventually took back the lead 25-24. 

Pleasantdale score the next three points as the Gurrie Tigers fell short but took home 

a trophy. Great season to all the girls on the 8
th

 grade team and for making it to the 

championship back-to-back years.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


